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The OIC-PENR Officer

REQUEST REGARDING THE HIRING OF
ENUMERATORS FOR THE CONDUCT OF RAPID
LAND TENURE ASSESSMENT IN THE MUNICIPALITY
OF ABRA DE ILOG, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated June 27, 2022 from LMO III
Rolando L. Matanguihan, requesting for the increase of numbers of enumerators to be hired
for the conduct of rapid land tenure appraisal at the municipality of Abra de llog, Occ.

Mindoro.

In this regard, kindly enlighten the CENR Office in Sablayan on how to maximize its
manpower and the use of their allotment intended for the hiring of enumerators without
sacrificing the efficiency and quality of the desired output.

For information and evaluation.

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Oce. Mindoro

Email Address: tsdoccmin0O4@gmail
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SUBJECT :  REQUEST REGARDING THE HIRING OF ENUMERATORS FOR

THE CONDUCT OF RAPID LAND TENURE ASSESSMENT IN
THE MUNICIPALITY OF ABRA DE ILOG, OCCIDENTAL
MINDORO

This is in connection with the conduct of Rapid Land Tenure Assessment in the
municipality of Abra de Ilog, Occidental Mindoro this FY 2022. As per Approved Work and
Financial Plan, this office can hire a total of three (3) enumerators to conduct house to house
data gathering using the initial land tenure profile within the ten (10) barangays of the said
municipality from September to October 2022. Each enumerator has a monthly salary of
Php30,531.00.

Relative thereto, this office would like to request if we can reduce the wages of each
enumerator from Php30,000.00 to Php15,000.00 to increase the number of enumerator that
we can hire. This would greatly improve our chances of finishing the inventory within the
scheduled timeframe because more manpower means less ground to cover per enumerator.

Be informed that this office already posted a Notice of Hiring for the Encoder and
Community Development Assistant position.

With this, may we know if our request is possible so that we can post a Notice of
Hiring as early as July in preparation for the Cascading that is scheduled the following
month.

For your information and further action, if any.

For the CENR Officer:
ROLANDO L. MATANGUIHAN
LMO 1I1/Chief, RPS

In-charge of Office




